
Scott Air Force Base seeks community input on the Environmental Restoration Program 

 

By 375th Air Mobility Wing Public Affairs 

  

The Air Force is requesting input from the local community to assist in identifying community 

concerns regarding the environmental restoration activities at Scott Air Force Base. 

 

Your input will aid in guiding future clean-up activities and gauge the community’s interest in 

forming a Restoration Advisory Board. 

 

If you would like to participate in the community survey, please go to 
https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/NCNLXHT. The survey will be accessible online until Jul. 12, 

2024. Alternately, you may call the 375th Public Affairs Office at (618) 256-4241 to schedule a 

brief telephone interview. 
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